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Workshop on Treating Invasive Garlic Mustard Plants Scheduled for June 5

[Duluth, MN] - Duluth Invaders, a service initiative of Duluth Parks and Recreation, is teaming up with the Stewardship Network and
the Duluth CISMA to host an invasive Garlic Mustard field workshop and pull. Individuals are encouraged to attend this event to find
out how to identify invasive garlic mustard and to learn about the best treatment methods.

Date: Tuesday, June 5
Time: 4:00-6:00pm
Where: Meet at 2335 Wilkyns Avenue (park on Oxford or Wilkyns)

Join us at this event to help detect and protect our community from the harmful impacts of Garlic Mustard. This event is the first of a
series of the “Pulling Together” invasive plants field workshops. Future events are being planned for invasive Buckthorn and
Japanese Knotweed.

Register your attendance at the Garlic Mustard Field Workshop at www.duluthmn.gov/parks/volunteer.

Questions? Please contact Cheryl at cskafte@duluthmn.gov or Lori at lori@stewardshipnetwork.org

HH##


http://www.duluthmn.gov/parks/volunteer
mailto:lori@stewardshipnetwork.org

